(SG)

From: MAGGI Riccardo (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Sent: 21 December 2017 10:53

To:

Cc: (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Subject: FW: Implementation of the EU tracking & tracing system for tobacco products

Dear Sir,

The Head of Cabinet Mr Smulders has asked me to let you know that we have related your position to the cabinet of the responsible Commissioner.

Best regards,

Riccardo Maggi Member of Cabinet



European CommissionCabinet of the First Vice President
Frans Timmermans

B-1049 Brussels/Belgium +32 2 29

Visit Frans Timmermans' personal webpage, Twitter and Facebook page!

From:

Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2017 1:55 PM
To: SMULDERS Ben (CAB-TIMMERMANS)
Cc: BRAUN Helena (CAB-TIMMERMANS);

(CAB-TIMMERMANS); Peter Van Der Mark;

Michael von Foerster

Subject: RE: Implementation of the EU tracking & tracing system for tobacco products

Dear Mr. Ben Smulders,

On behalf of the <u>European Smoking Tobacco Association</u> (ESTA) and the <u>Verband der Deutchschen</u> <u>Rauchtabakindustrie</u> (VdR), we thank you for your letter of 16 October.

However we would like to draw your attention to the attached letter on the implementation of Track and Trace and the application of the Better Regulation principles as well as the issues we have raised, that DG SANTE failed to address appropriately.

We hope that you can relate to our position and can act upon it. We remain at your disposal should you need any further information.

Yours sincerely,

p.p.

Peter van der Mark

ESTA Secretary General



Rond-Point Schuman 9/1 1040 Brussels Tel:+32 Mobile:+32 Fax:+32 www.esta.be



The European Smoking Tobacco Association (ESTA) GEIE, business number 0450.378.324 and European Commission's Register of Interest Representatives number 0138855852-93. This email is confidential and may contain information that is privileged and exempt from disclosure by law. No ESTA staff member can legally commit ESTA without prior written approval of its authorised representatives. If you have received it in error, please contact the sender immediately by return email and then delete it from your system; you should not copy it or disclose its contents to anyone. Emails are not secure and cannot be guaranteed to be error free as they can be intercepted, amended, lost or destroyed, or contain viruses. Anyone who communicates with us by email is taken to accept these risks.

From:

Sent: maandag 2 oktober 2017 11:47

To: @ec.europa.eu' @ec.europa.eu>

Cc: Peter Van Der Mark

Subject: Implementation of the EU tracking & tracing system for tobacco products

Dear Mr. Ben Smulders,

The <u>European Smoking Tobacco Association</u> (ESTA) and its members would like draw your attention to the attached letter and detailed position on the implementation of a tracking and tracing system of tobacco products.

ESTA is concerned that the recently proposed acts (here) wrongly implement articles 15 & 16 of the European Tobacco Products Directive (2014/40/EU) and violate the principles of "Better Regulation".

We hope that you can relate to our position and can act upon it. We remain at your disposal should you need any further information.

Yours sincerely,

p.p.

Peter van der Mark





The European Smoking Tobacco Association (ESTA) GEIE, business number 0450.378.324 and European Commission's Register of Interest Representatives number 0138855852-93. This email is confidential and may contain information that is privileged and exempt from disclosure by law. No ESTA staff member can legally commit ESTA without prior written approval of its authorised representatives. If you have received it in error, please contact the sender immediately by return email and then delete it from your system; you should not copy it or disclose its contents to anyone. Emails are not secure and cannot be guaranteed to be error free as they can be intercepted, amended, lost or destroyed, or contain viruses. Anyone who communicates with us by email is taken to accept these risks.